
From: Martin, Sarah <Sarah.Martin@iwk.nshealth.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 11:50 AM
To: Office

Subject: nsgeu discussion

Hello, My name is Sarah Martin, lama current employee of the iwk, member of local 22 nsgeu.
I am concerned about the information I am reading from nsgeu and the news reports from the liberal government.
Iam looking to set up a time to meet with the legislature to discuss my concerns with the new law and plan to assign a
union upon me without a vote or a plan.
And if that is not the plan of the current government, I suggest that they explain their stance more clearly and
publicly, to the people of Nova Scotia.
Please contact me with a date and time.

Sarah Martin, BACYS, MASP
Psychometrist
IWK, Neuropsychology
(902) 470- 3879


